
TURNING POINT - PROTEST MARCH IN ALBOX

17th January

The Association held a protest
march in Albox on 17 January.
The march was well supported,
with around 800+ members and
supporters. The Mayors of Al-
box and Cantoria accompanied
the marchers. A petition was pre-
sented to the Mayor of Albox by
the President of the Association
at the Town Hall doors. Various
Spanish and English speaking
media, inculding the BBC also
attended. The President has had
a number of "on air" radio inter-
views with local radio stations to
publicise the formation and ob-
jectives of the Association, to
gain support for its cause and to
ask people to join as members.
There have also been several
press releases. This will be ongo-

ing. Two meetings have so far been held with the Mayor of Albox, with the objective of the Association
gaining information about the Plan General for Albox. It is hoped to have further contact with him for this
purpose.


